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To whom this may concern,

I am writing to voice my support of the high density housing proposed at the Kenwood Village
site.  Our community needs housing options and this location is already surrounded by dense
housing and is in close proximity to the freeway.  As an employer in Goleta we need more
local options for our workforce. I ask that you please support the approval of housing at the
Kenwood Village location.

Thank you!

Jeremy Ellis 
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